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Ronald Daoust <callron007@yahoo.com>
Friday, January 22, 2010 6:48 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
NEW RULES ON FOREX

SECRETARY:

This letter is to tell you that the new rules you are
considering are not approved by me as a US citizen in the good
country of the United States. If this bill is passed you are taking
the right for us to trade in the FOREX markets. You already
made some big changes in the NFTA rules and now you want to
take our rights to trade in the FOREX which I protest. What are
we in Russia or China that you are going to tell us what to do
now???? I thought this was the great United States that we live
in and fought for FREEDOM of our great country. It seems that
we are turning more to Communism.

Yours truly, RONALD DAOUST


